
From: Lisa Hutson tandlhutson@hotmail.com
Subject: Re: Power Cords for Windermere Marina

Date: May 6, 2016 at 8:20 AM
To: Mister Flunker dflunker@gmail.com, Bruce Sorgen Ssorgen@msn.com, jeff.hagar@gmail.com, Norman Morse

normanrmorse@gmail.com, Beth Burdett bethburdett52@gmail.com, Joseph Gimenez III jgimeneziii@yahoo.com
Cc: Sandy Neilson sneilz@me.com, Dirk Hoekstra modtx69@gmail.com, Ron Stark ronstark46@gmail.com, Jack Baker

jackb@camanagers.com, kwynne@wynne-law.com

WOPOA	Board	Members,

Thank	you	for	your	concern	re:	the	electric.		We	are	looking	into	the	electric	situa?on	all	around	and	coming	up	with	some	long	awaited	answers.	Our
contractor	was	at	the	cove	today	and	will	address	the	actual	cable	issues	with	us	as	soon	as	possible.

As	an	update,	we	want	you	to	know	that	the	new	catwalk	we	have	ordered	for	WMA	is	being	fabricated	and	is	on	the	list	for	installa?on.		Next,	on	our	list
will	be	addressing	repara?on	of	the	roof.		

Please	note:	WMA	will	again	remove	the	skull	&	crossbones	sign	that	was	placed	in	front	of	the	marina	and	reads:	“Danger.	Marina	Closed	for	Repairs.	Keep
Out.”		As	per	March	25th	email	no?ce,	repairs	have	been	taken	care	of.		Our	marina	is	not,	and	never	has	been,	closed.	Not	only	do	we	believe	it’s	not	in
the	POA’s	jurisdic?on	to	condemn	a	neighboring	private	property	but	the	sign	is	misleading	and	interferes	with	marina	business.	WMA	will	again	leave	the
sign	by	the	side	of	the	gate	for	your	retrieval	and	expect	that	it	will	not	be	re-erected.

Thank	you.	

On	behalf	of	WMA	Board:
Dirk	Hoekstra,	713-550-6277	
Lisa	Hutson,	713-306-9885	
Sandy	Neilson,	512-327-0955	

From:	Mister	Flunker	<dflunker@gmail.com>
Sent:	Tuesday,	May	3,	2016	9:30	PM
To:	Dirk	Hoekstra;	Sandy	Neilson;	Lisa	Hutson
Cc:	Jack	Baker;	Bruce	Sorgen;	jeff.hagar@gmail.com;	Norman	Morse;	Beth	Burdec;	Joseph	Gimenez	III
Subject:	Power	Cords	for	Windermere	Marina
	
Dirk/Sandy/Lisa,

I	had	Mac	Behn	look	at	y'alls	splicing	set	up	for	the	marina	that	you	are	using	down	on	the
shore.	He	suggested	having	a	permanent	splice	done	asap	to	make	certain	that	there	is	no
possibility	of	electrocu?on	if	that	temporary	splice	is	submerged.	He	can	do	this	for	$150	per
splice.	Please	give	Mac	a	call	512-627-4582	or	give	me	the	green	light	to	have	him	start	this
work.	

Danny
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